
Correction to: IGPP to measure Antarctica tides for first time

December 11, 1969

MEMO TO EDITORS

ERRATUM

In the Scripps Institution of Oceanography news release of Dec. 11, 1969, about the measurements to be
taken in the deep ocean between Adelaide, Australia, and Antarctica, please change the word "gallons" to "tons"
on Page 2, in the paragraph starting, "This part of, etc." We regret any inconvenience to you as a result of this
error, but wished to set the facts straight.

Nelson Fuller Public Information Officer Scripps Institution of Oceanography University of California, San Diego


